DACORUM BOROUGH COUNCIL’S RESPONSES TO QUERIES RAISED
DURING HEARINGS

COMMENTS OF J & J DESIGN ON BEHALF OF NEW GOSPEL HALL TRUST
TO ISSUE 8 QUESTION 8A

Dear Mr Kemp
Thank you for your email dated 01 November 2012 and the attached document.

| have reviewed the document generally and in respect of Policy CS23 in particular. |
have drawn our clients attention to Pages 46 and 47 and the proposals:

Page 117 — New paragraph after 15.3
Page 121 — Revised wording of Policy CS23

We are glad to confirm that provided both the above changes are made to the
Submitted Core Strategy our clients concerns will be met. We believe that this will
ensure that the Core Strategy will provide a positive and effective policy framework
for the voluntary sector generally and in particular for faith communities.

We would be grateful if you will advise the Inspector and Dacorum BC accordingly.

Kind regards
John Shephard

J & J DESIGN
Town Planning and
Building Design Consultants



